ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown

senders or unexpected emails.

CMS is in receipt of New York’s request to withdraw proposed State Plan amendment, 20-
0002, effective September 28, 2020. CMS has stopped all processing of the above mentioned
SPA.

Thank you,

Management Analyst

Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services
New York Regional Operations Group

26 Federal Plaza, Rm. 37-100

New York, NY 10278

Phone: 212-616-2269
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